
To:  WFHSS Executive Committee       8 July 2024 

Re: Application to be re-elected to the WFHSS Executive Committee 

 

It has been a humbling experience to be of service to the World Federation Executive 
Committee and its members for the past four years as the secretary and to serve on various 
committees and task groups. I have learned so much by working side by side with our 
various associations, members, and industry partners to help bring international education 
together across the globe.  

With the past four years going by so fast, I look back on all that has been achieved, and all 
that still needs to be done for the common goals and mission of the WFHSS. I feel my 
continued service as an Executive Committee member will continue to bring the value and 
support needed over the next four years. 

In addition to our mission and guidelines, I have continued to be part of the annual 
congress, where I serve as one of the members of the organization committee and 
continue to build strong and fruitful relationships with our industry partners who not only 
support us financially through partnerships but to support us with the most up-to-date 
scientific and educational research that will benefit our organization and members. 

I will continue to bring all my experience, passion, connections, and drive to the WFHSS. I 
ask for your strong consideration and support in being nominated as a candidate for the 
World Federation Executive Committee this year, as well as your support and vote along 
with the General Assembly. 

 

 

 
 

Damien S. Berg HSPA/ USA 
WFHSS EC Member/Secretary 


